
Durham City Neighbourhood Planning Forum 
1 May 2018, Miners’ Hall

1. Welcome and apologies

Present: John Ashby, Sue Childs, Roger Cornwell (Chair), Ann Evans, Peter Jackson, John Lowe, 
David Miller, John Pacey, Matthew Phillips, Angela Tracy, Ros Ward.

Apologies: Pippa Bell.

The meeting was quorate.  

2. Notes of Forum meeting held on 24 April 2018

The notes were agreed and Sue will post them on the website.

John L reported that he had received a reply from Stephen Ragg, acting clerk to the new parish
council, and he will attend our meeting on 8 May.

3. Forum members to confirm or otherwise decisions of the Working Group as recorded in
the notes of its meeting on 24 April 2018

The decisions were confirmed.

4. Any other business

 Roger  raised  the  issue  of  the  relationship  between  the  new  parish  councillors  and
membership of the Forum. It was agreed to discuss this with Stephen Ragg next week.

 Roger reported that he had been contacted by Locality about the technical assistance we had
requested  for  assessing  newly  proposed  housing  sites.  He  is  expecting  further  contact
shortly and will check beforehand the responses from Durham University and Lovegreen
Developments who had proposed the sites.

5. Date of next Forum meeting

The next ordinary meeting will be on Tuesday 8 May, 9.00 am, Miners’ Hall.


